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Present:
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Agenda


Minutes from February 26, 2007

Report on Computer Lab (803) Activities

Updates to Technology Master Plan Goals #2 and #8


1. Review of Minutes from February 26th Meeting





The Committee reviewed and approved the minutes from the February 26, 2007 meeting.

Motion:
To accept the minutes from the February 26, 2007 meeting.

MSC:

Frances Hui/Jeff Baker

Vote:

Unanimous

2. Staff Reports
Hermina Sarkis-Kelly distributed a list of Computer Lab Activities, which included:
· Microsoft Office Suite 2007 installed on 2 PCs in 803

· Acquiring NetSupport School PRO to monitor student activities on computers during classroom instruction

· Piloting new headphones for use in lab; currently have only 10 pairs, and security is an ongoing issue (even when IDs are left with staff)

· The Foundation for California Community Colleges has an agreement with Microsoft through which students and staff can purchase software, hardware, and accessories at significantly discounted prices.
· The 803 staff are initiating an effort to maintain a pleasant environment (welcoming, friendly, clean) for students.

Heidi Ulrech provided an update on telecommunications:
· Tomorrow a Siemens tech will be on campus to do the PBX expansion (for the MDB).

Steve Gunderson reported that basically all of the IT staff have been working at the MDB on A/V equipment, fiber optics, data, and furniture installation.

Elizabeth Noyes gave an update on the LPC website:

· In August 2006, Interact Communications conducted surveys (for a navigational study) of faculty and staff.  As a result, the website will be moving towards PODs (people oriented designs).  From the homepage, users would see links for different demographic groups: High School Students, Adult Learners, International Students, etc…  Each section would be targeted to a specific audience with a different look and feel.  People could relate to each category, and then know where to look for information.  Currently, the website is more of a “file cabinet”, but doesn’t include much marketing.  It doesn’t show students what LPC can do for them.  The CEO of Interact Communications showed models used by other schools.  In some cases, school enrollments increased by 7-9% over the course of several years.  Other suggestions include:

· providing student email

· using text messages to communicate important information (could have been helpful during recent power outage/campus closure)
· having student blogs about their experiences – giving the College a face

· On Thursday, there will be a CLARUS presentation at District to share the results of the market research study.
3. Technology Master Plan Review
The Committee reviewed item #4 (Review of the Technology Master Plan) in the February minutes, and discussed the status of each of the ten sub-groups working on the goals.  Birgitte Ryslinge was unable to attend the meeting today, but provided copies of the work done on goals #2 and #8.  Steve Gunderson and Bob Kratochvil will meet regarding goals #5, 6, 7, and 9.  Steve Gunderson will also meet with Birgitte Ryslinge and Hermina Sarkis-Kelly for goal # 8.  Jeff Baker, Elizabeth Noyes, and Noah Fischer will meet to discuss goals #1, 4, and 10.  The Technology Committee then reviewed what Birgitte Ryslinge had submitted for goals #2 and #8.  Any comments should be sent directly to Birgitte.  Each of the other sub-groups will also look at the dependencies associated with each goal.
4. Announcements/Other Items
Next Meeting:


Monday, April 23, 2007



2:30 – 4:30 pm


Room 1603
